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EFFECTIVE DATE: August 15, 2020

 

 
Waterous will not be accepting orders for complete PB18 Portable Pumps until after January 1, 2022. We still offer the PB18-LE (Pump 
End Only Less Engine). 
 
We expect our next shipment of Briggs & Stratton engines to arrive at Waterous in mid-2022. 
 
We apologize for this inconvenience. 
 
For questions, please contact your Waterous Sales Representative.
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